
 

 

 

 

April 2023 RAISE Update 
 

Released May 2, 2023 

 
• City staff and City solicitor finalized contract details with SCAPE for the Main Street design and 

engineering plans.  City Manager signed the contract for engineering and design with SCAPE. 

• City/CamTran/JAHA team scheduled a May 1st kickoff meeting for project partner staff members 

and the SCAPE project design team.  This will be the first time the project partners meet with 

SCAPE in person.  Topics to be discussed include the scheduling and locations of public 

engagement meetings, familiarizing the design team with the project sites; talking about primary 

goals of the projects; taking questions from the SCAPE team about the project sites.  A site visit 

of Main Street and other project sites will be conducted by the SCAPE team on May 1 and 2. 

• Michael Baker team completed local stakeholder interviews for the Section 106 and NEPA 

process.  The MB team provided detailed project notes for each interview.  These notes were 

sent by MB to the project partners for review.  

• Project partners worked with SCAPE on the scheduling of public engagement/input meetings 

throughout the year. 

• Michael Baker submitted final project aerial maps and project descriptions for all project sites to 

the project team members. 

• City staff briefed Acting DCED Secretary Rick Siger and other PA DCED officials about the 

RAISE projects.  City staff also conducted a site tour of the Main Street project and other project 

sites with the DCED team (4/21). 

• City received, reviewed and paid invoices from Michael Baker for Section 106 and NEPA work. 

Invoices for this work are shared equally between the project partners. 

• City staff coordinated with CamTran and a private property owner to conduct survey work at the 

CamTran transit center. 

• City staff met with CamTran representatives to discuss maintenance responsibilities at the Transit 

Center. 

For more information please contact John Dubnansky at (814) 539-2504.  


